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Comments: My name is Carl van Warmerdam. I lived in the Pacific Northwest for over 25 years. To me it is one

of the most beautiful places in the world. I am concerned about whether we are leaving a livable world to our

grandchildren. Under the current situation of climate change we should not be cutting down any trees.

I respectfully request that the USFS create a proper Environmental Impact Statement for the Nooksack

watershed in Washington State. And please do NOT adopt Alternative 1 and do NOT do any clearcutting. Those

actions would destroy biodiversity and cause the destruction of salmon and may other animals habitat. It would

cause landslides by erosion as prior logging damage to the Canyon Creek Watershed. Business as usual is no

longer a viable option.


